Announcement about 2022 - 2023 Spring Semester Education and Training Process

Dear Students;

Following our University Senate Meeting and Faculty Board Meeting, which was made based
on the press conference held by the Council of Higher Education on 30.03.2023, and

following decisions were made:

1. In the spring term of the 2022-2023 academic year, face-to-face education will be given to
the volunteer students together with the distance education currently being implemented,

attendance will not be compulsory,

2. Internship applications will continue,

3. Clinical Pharmacy Practices will be face to face,
4. Laboratory courses will be face-to-face,

5. On the condition that students who cannot attend the laboratory courses face to face, on the
condition that they notify the Dean's office with a petition, granting the right to complete the

application later, (the date range will be announced later)
6. After completing the laboratory applications, the students can have final exams,

7. Midterm exams for all courses will be held online between 10-14 April 2023 as stated in

the Academic Calendar,
8. Final exams will be face-to-face at the end of the semester,

9. For students who could not attend the make-up exams due to the earthquake in the 2022-
2023 Fall semester, face-to-face make-up exams will be held between 8-12 May 2023.



